
Newsletter – 5 January 2024
One family, belonging, believing and learning together.  

Romans 12v5 ‘So in Christ we, though many, form one 

body, and each member belongs to all the others’.
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SIAMS

As you know, we were inspected on
Tuesday 12 December under the Statutory
Inspection of Anglican and Methodist
Schools framework. This is a rigorous
inspection process that investigates
whether a school is fulfilling their Christian
foundation whilst also meeting the needs
of all children. We are very pleased with
the outcome and would like to place on
record our thanks to children, staff,
parents, Governors and the community for
their continued support of our school. You
can read the report here. If you have any
questions/comments, please don’t
hesitate to ask. Thank you to all parents,
children, staff and Governors who
personally spoke to the inspector – you did
a fantastic job and he was able to get a
real sense of what our school is all about.

Y5 children will continue to go swimming
until February half-term. Please ensure
they have their swimming kits in school
every Wednesday starting next week.

Swimming

Diary Dates

Forthcoming events this half-term:

9.1.24 Y5/6 Football competition,

11.1.24 Y6 parliament trip

19.1.24 Chinese day in school

23.1.24 KS1 Multiskills event

23.1.24 Indoor athletics qualifier comp

26.1.24 Indoor athletics tournament

2.2.24 Wheelchair basketball day

7.2.24 Young Voices concert

9.2.24 Break up for half-term

Term dates

A quick reminder of our term dates for this
year and next. Please ensure you know
these so your children can attend school
on the correct days and you can book
holidays around them.

Term dates: 2023-24

Term dates: 2024-25

All age worship at St Paul's

All age worship takes place at St Paul’s
Church on Sunday 6 January at 10:00am.
This is an interactive family worship, led by
children that should last about 45minutes.
All are welcome.

https://catonstpauls.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/SIAMS-report-Caton-St-Pauls-Church-of-England-Primary-School-119524-121223.pdf
https://catonstpauls.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/TERM-DATES-2023-24.docx.pdf
https://catonstpauls.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/TERM-DATES-2024-25-FINAL.docx.pdf
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VIPs

There are no VIPs this week due to the
shortened length of the week. However, we
will still be holding family worship at 2:30pm
as usual – you are welcome to join us.

Parliament Trip Y6

We are very excited about our trip to
London next week. Please ensure children
are at the train station by 8:10am. We will
register children at this time, after which
they become school’s responsibility. We will
walk to the platform at 8:20am, to catch the
8:40am train to Euston. Our return train will
arrive at Lancaster at 7:56pm – please meet
us on the platform to collect your child.
Children will need plenty to eat and drink as
they will be having packed lunch and tea
while we are in London/on the train. They
do not need to bring anything else with
them.
There is a tube strike next Thursday so this
will mean our walk is longer. Please ensure
children have sensible footwear and a
waterproof coat for this trip. Comfortable
trainers or walking boots are ideal.

Well done to Lisa, Glen and Ethan who have
run every day for 7 days to raise money for
Motor Neurone Disease. This was inspired
by Kevin Sinfield running 7 marathons in 7
days. If you would like to donate to MND,
please click here.

Charitable giving

Edinburgh Residential

The deposit for the Y6 Edinburgh residential
is due at the end of January. We will then be
able to book activities and let you know
exactly what the children will be doing. If
you need financial assistance, please speak
to Mr Gittins.

School admissions

The application process for primary school
places for September 2023 closes on 15
January. Please remember you need to
apply online even if your child attends Pre
School or you already have an older child at
school.

To apply use this online
form, please click here.

https://www.justgiving.com/page/lisa-huddleston-1702555852897?utm_campaign=lc_frp_share_transaction_transactional_--_page_launched_--_campaign&utm_content=334341e6-71e4-485a-bf44-32c79a5e5e8c&utm_medium=email&utm_source=postoffice&utm_term=1702556434613
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/



